
 

 

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE BOARD EMAIL VOTES 2022-2023 - MINUTES 
 

Proposals submitted to the Executive Board for Votes via Email 

 

 

• November 14, 2022 – GMTA President Cathy Thacker, NCTM, called for a vote to approve naming 

and funding Joy Poole as an MTNA Foundation Fellow. The vote passed with a majority in the 

affirmative (29 out of 40). 

 

• February 2, 2023 – GMTA President Cathy Thacker, NCTM, called for a vote to approve the 

addition of the Valdosta State University collegiate chapter into MTNA and GMTA. The vote 

passed with a majority in the affirmative (32 out of 40). 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Fernando Ramos 

 

 

 

GMTA Secretary 

 

 


